Dear Sir or Madam.

I am writing to give my opinion regarding the local plan. I think that in the leaflet was all the necessary information included and all the necessary statistics to give the correct point of view of the situation.

In my opinion Enfield really needs to have new homes builded and at the same time these homes should be builded respecting the criterias of the low carbon release and also not affecting the green areas around Enfield.

Therefore, we should build these new houses close and around the areas that have the transport facilities nearby and on land fields that are not parks or "to be future parks".

I also would like to have my say regarding the costs of these accommodations. They should be sold and offered to the buyer in an acceptable price, so everyone has to be able to afford the costs of living and at the same time to be able to buy the new property without struggling on paying the bills added on top of the rent / mortgage.

I think all these very costly investments should reduce the overcrowded homes around Enfield and also help on reducing litter dumping and have a cleaner / tidyer Enfield.

Thank you for giving this opportunity, so to give my opinion and have my say on the matter!